From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>

Sent: Monday, September 29, 2025 1:44 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>

Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>

Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0044

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:

My wife, 4 year old son and I just moved to Ontario from BC to get away from the high cost
of living. We chose St Thomas because it offers "25% more" although housing, fuel and
groceries are less expensive than BC electricity was already significantly more and the idea
that its going to go up even higher has us doubting our decision to move here.

Name: Travis Caplette

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes





